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I strongly support HB 3081.  

We must make it easier for people to stay in their homes and make housing more 

resilient. One Stop Shop 2.0 aims to offer live support to help users navigate the 

hundreds of available upgrades and rebates. We can create good-paying jobs in 

clean energy and help communities that are most impacted by climate change by 

making it easier for people to invest in climate resilience. 

 


